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About our Cause:

Orange Seminole Foster Children Association is a non-profit organization to support foster children and the foster parents.  More and more children are coming into these homes with nothing but the clothes on their back and with Christmas coming these children and foster families need our help, so not one child remains without a gift and a happy experience. 

How you can HELP!!!

We are accepting any kind of donations.  Toys, gift cards, even tooth brushes.  Think to yourself what you would get or provide for your child.  That is what we are looking for.  We will have TWO donation drives at these locations and times: 


If you cannot be at the drives you can mail your donations to the OSFCA address on this page. For monetary donation please make check to “Orange Seminole Foster Children Association” and in the memo please write “For UCF Christmas gift”


UCF Students: 
Fighting for a Cause
This Fall semester we are privileged to help such a great organization in rising money and collecting toys for these children who have so little.  Christmas is a time for Family, Friends, and the gift of giving.  Please take in great consideration of donating to this charitable cause!
More information at our Website: www.fosterchildren.weebly.com

Contact information:
If you have any questions pertains on how to donate to this cause Please contact us at:

Jennifer Cardinal   407-234-6199 Jpnpc@msn.com

Natalio Echegaray 407-267-4479 tatjr@hotmail.com
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